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Friday 2nd May 2025 
 
 
Dear Stakeholders, 
 
 
Proposed Amendment to Admissions Arrangements for Academic Year 2025/26 
 
 
We are writing to inform you of our intention to amend Wombourne High School’s published admissions 
arrangements for the academic year 2025/26. 
 
With a new Executive Leadership Team now in place at Invictus Education Trust, we have undertaken a 
comprehensive review of our admissions arrangements as part of our planning for the 2026/27 academic year. 
During this process, it became clear that the reference to "Invictus Sixth" in our current policy does not accurately 
reflect the Sixth Form provision at Wombourne High School. 
 
We have already consulted on the 2026/27 admissions arrangements to formally confirm that Sixth Form provision 
is managed directly by Wombourne High School. This consultation has now concluded and received no negative 
feedback. 
 
To ensure accuracy and consistency across our documentation, we are seeking to amend the 2025/26 admissions 
arrangements to remove reference to "Invictus Sixth" and to reflect that Wombourne High School provides its own 
Sixth Form provision directly. 
 
We believe this amendment will support transparency for prospective students and families and accurately reflect 
the current structure of our post-16 offer. 
 
Should you have any questions or wish to discuss this further, please do not hesitate to get in touch via emailing 
governance@invictus.education, by no later than Friday 16th May 2025. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Miss Michelle Jones 
Director of Strategy and Governance 
Invictus Education Trust 
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